
Fairhaven’s  “Busy  Bees  Play
Hive”  announces  permanent
closing due to COVID-19
“It’s  with  an  extremely  heavy  heart  that  we  announce  the
closure of Busy Bees Play Hive in the Lifestyles Plaza.

We poured our hearts and souls into creating Busy Bees and we
are  so  grateful  to  our  amazing  community  for  making  our
business  a  success  in  such  a  short  time.  Unfortunately,
although successful, being a brand new business made it hard
for us to stay afloat during this pandemic. We spent the past
five  months  hoping  things  would  improve  but  unfortunately
there is no ‘end date’ for this virus and our business will
not thrive with these new guidelines.

Many factors have gone into this very difficult decision. At
the end of the day, the financial obligation to ‘wait it out’
just isn’t an option for us anymore.

We have made this decision based on what is best for us today
and we are hopeful that when this living nightmare is over and
things  are  ‘better’  we  can  bring  Busy  Bees  back  to  our
community.

Although short, I have enjoyed every moment of this journey. I
am so grateful for each and every person who visited and
supported us!

Despite the ‘fake news’ and ‘media hype’ it is destroying
businesses and the pain is real! My heart hurts for every
single person/business struggling right now.

Be Kind- it’s what our world needs.

If you have any questions about memberships, parties, etc.
please  feel  free  to  reach  out  to  us  at
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BusyBeesplayhive@gmail.com. We do ask for your patience during
this time. We will respond as quickly as possible.”-Busy Bees
Play Hive.


